
 

 
REVISED 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

The Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Agency of Middletown, Connecticut has scheduled a 

public hearing on Wednesday, July 1, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the 

Municipal Building, 245 DeKoven Drive, Middletown, Connecticut for the following items: 

 
       1.    Proposed activities within 100 feet of wetland (tear down old structure and build a 26,500 

sq. ft. retail building, parking lot, site access drive, loading area and site utilities)  located 
at 823-833 Newfield Street.    Applicant/agent  NERP Holding & Acquisitions Company, 
LLC  15-06 

 
       2.   Proposed development of a package distribution facility with associated offices within the 

100 foot upland review area located at 930 Middle Street.  Applicant/agent FedEx Ground 
Package System Inc.  15-07 

 

 

 
Joseph Carta   

Chairman 

 

         _____________________ 

P.O. No. 2003-01283, Account No. 067419 

 

The above legal notice to appear in the Hartford Courant TWICE 

 

Friday, June 19, 2015 

Friday, June 26, 2015 

 


